From: Lucy Linderoth | N

Sent: 17 March 2023 09:38
To: Planning Planning

To the planning officer,

We are writing to make a complaint regarding the planning application for a two story extension at 26-28
Rochester Mews.

The proposed extension would undoubtedly have a negative impact on the conservation area, in particular in
the overshadowing of the Wilmot Place Villas. The extensive glazing of the top floor will produce
unwelcome light at night over the terrace, gardens and surrounding area. The bulky design is absolutely out
of character with the surroundings.

Yours sincerely

Lucy and Per Linderoth
25 Rochester Mews
NWI1 9JB



